
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24 February 2022 
 
 
 
Proposed community notice board 
 
 
 
The Pilgrim’s to Willoughby Residents Association includes seven streets in the Hampstead area.  
Joining the association is free and all residents in the seven streets are welcome as members.  The 
association works on behalf of residents to foster a clean, safe, and welcoming local neighbourhood 
with good environmental qualities.  We provide links between neighbours, particularly those needing 
assistance, share information through our email alerts, and hold regular events for neighbours to 
meet.  We also maintain a list of recommended trades people. 
 
The small notice board on the wall of Snappy Snaps will provide a space for us to post information 
about local events such as our upcoming street party celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee on 5 
June, contact information for the Association for non-members, committee notices such as surveys 
and the occasional notice from individuals about lost animals. There will be no commercial use. 
 
The proposed, slimline noticeboard measuring 700 x 520mm x 30 mm (HWD) will have a white 
aluminium frame with vandal resistant clear Perspex glazing.  It will be lockable, and the key will be 
held by the chair of the association, currently Janine Griffis.  The association will be responsible for all 
maintenance.  
 
The projection from the wall will be just 30mm.  
 
 

PILGRIM’S TO WILLOUGHBY RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION 
Pilgrim’s Lane Willoughby Road  Kemplay Road Carlingford Road Denning Road Willow Road Rudall Crescent  

  


